
If I just give you the name of a student I
am worried about, can the Counseling

Center call the student in for an
appointment?



The Counseling Center does not make uninvited

calls or invitations to students whom they are not
actively serving. Our services are voluntary,

meaning the student has to seek the service him
or herself. In non-emergency situations, Counseling
Center staff can consult with you about what you

can do to encourage a student to use our
services. Please consult the interaction guide

found under staff resources.


